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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Scott Bittinger [sbittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2011 12:56 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: address change for responsible party & drill schedule

 
The Responsible Party for the project at 6600 Foothill Boulevard in Oakland has a new mailing address; it is now 
3940 Castro Valley Blvd., Castro Valley, CA 94546 
 
The drilling project for this site is tentatively on for April 6 & 7, 2011, & pilot testing work will commence shortly 
following this date. 
 
Take care, 
 
Scott Bittinger 
Stratus Environmental, Inc. 
 


